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WPACT AGM Recap

The Water Polo ACT Annual General Meeting was held on Sunday 20th August 2023 at
Ainslie Football Club.

For the first time, the new voting and board structure was used after changes were
made to the WPACT constitution in 2022. We wish to thank the club delegates for their
continued service on the board while we transitioned to the new structures and
developed the community water polo committee structure.

A special resolution was passed by those members in attendance, to confer life
membership on Mr Don Cameron and Mr Martin Tye. Don and Martin's bio's can be
found HERE. Congratulations to both individuals and thank you for your outstanding
service to Water Polo ACT.

The following elected directors were appointed to the WPACT board:
e Tim Bennett

Liam Shepherd

Alexandra (Sandy) Spark

Matthew Turnbull

A president will be chosen at the first meeting of the elected members in September.

Appointed directors may also be introduced onto the board at the September board
meeting. Nominations are now open HERE.

The Annual, President's and Financial Report's were passed. The Annual report is
available HERE.

We thank everyone's attendance at the meeting and look forward to working with the
community to see positive results in 2023/24.



https://cdn.revolutionise.com.au/cups/wpact/files/aijsgxf2khihl0iz.pdf
https://www.actwaterpolo.com/news/wpact-appointed-director-nominations/
https://cdn.revolutionise.com.au/cups/wpact/files/hdst8rebvpq1ayjr.pdf

